
Christ Church  

CofE Primary School 
 11th June  2021  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope that you all had a lovely half term holiday. We are now in the run up to the end of term and thoughts are start-

ing to turn to transition. We do have a staffing change for next year because Miss Rickaby will be leaving us to take a 

year out of education and concentrate on other things. Therefore Mr Hewitson who is currently teaching PE across 

school and in year 3, will be joining us next year. The classes will be arranged as follows: 

Early Years– Miss Cull 

Year One– Mrs McIntosh 

Year Two– Mr Needham 

Year Three– Mrs Smith and Mrs Crowe 

Year Four– Mr Hewitson   

Year Five—Mrs Pearce and Mrs McCann 

Year Six– Mrs Wake 

We are currently organising summer activities sessions in school which will be in place of our school trips this term. 

This will be a full week of fun in the last week of term. I will update you with further information once we have con-

firmed all of the final details.  

Class photographs are available for order at www.michellefowler.co.uk   

Username:  E7246647  Password: sp69 

Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs. Bradford 
 

Dates for the Diary 

 

Tuesday 15th June 9.30-10.30am – New Nursery Parent meeting 

Tuesday 15th June 4.30-5.30am – New Reception Parent meeting 

Monday 21st June– Full school lunch menu to re start 

Monday 21st June– Friday 25th June– School Sports week 

Wednesday 7th July– Whole school meeting new teachers for the afternoon 

Thursday 8th July—Current reception children to have an extra meet the teacher afternoon 

Thursday 8th July—New Nursery visits 1pm-2pm, New Reception visits 2pm-3pm 

ParentPay Update & Reminder to Parents 

Our catering provider has recently introduced the ParentPay system for school meal payments to replace 
JOINOS. You should have been sent activation details by email to set up your ParentPay account. 
Please check all e-mail addresses that you have provided to your child's school together with your junk 
mail folder. 

Thank you to everyone who has already registered on ParentPay, but there is still a high percentage of 
parents who have not registered. If you require activation details please contact 
parentpay@northtyneside.gov.uk Please include your child’s name and school in the email. 

http://www.michellefowler.co.uk/

